
Cedar Weekly Newsletter 
Friday 1st April 2022 

 
Home Learning 

 
Please read at home with your 

child this week. When you 
read with your child, please 
remember to record the 

name of the book and the 
date in your child’s reading 

record.  
Please practise the Easter 
songs at home this week. 

 
Attendance 

 
Attendance this week in Cedar 

class was 88.3%. 

 

Attendance is so important to 

us at Dunsford Community 

Academy and we really value 

and appreciate your support 

with this. 

Please ensure that your child 

attends school every day. 

Every day missed is 6 hours of 

learning lost. We are aiming 

for 100% attendance in Cedar 

class every week and we know 

that we can do this! 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

The children were able to head outside for some of their learning again 

this week. They went on a bug hunt in science with their friends in Willow 

class to see what they could find in the different habitats on our school 

grounds.  

 

In Writing, the children wrote their ending to The Blue Umbrella narrative 

we have been working on and we have started to explore the poem ‘Still 

I rise’. In Maths, we have started to learn about fractions. The children 

have explored what different fractions look like and they have started to 

find fractions of an amount. Across the wider curriculum, the children 

have learnt about Ramadan in RE and the formation of an earthquake in 

geography. 

 

We are really looking forward to our Easter Celebrations next week when 

we have an assembly together on Monday and our Easter Bonnet 

parade on Thursday. The children are really excited to share the songs 

they have been learning with you! 

 

I hope you have a wonderful weekend and I will see you on Monday. 

 

Miss Holt  

 

           

 

 

This week our star of the week is Isabella. Isabella is our star of the week 

for taking consistent care over completing her learning and her 

presentation. Isabella always tries her best and as a result, she has 

completed a wonderful piece of independent writing using all of the skills 

we have been learning and she has answered some tricky challenges in 

maths. Well done Isabella! 
 

 

Year 4 Parent MTC Meeting – 15:10 Tuesday (face-to-face) 

PE – Tuesday and Friday 

Easter bonnet parade – Thursday 

Forest School - Wednesday 

Reading records in - Friday 

 

 

Learning Academy Partnership (South West)  

‘FLOURISHING FUTURES’ 

 


